
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important year 11 information 

Leavers Assembly 

This will take place on 27th June 2024 and we ask that students are on site by 0825 hrs and go 

straight to their tutor base.  They will spend 10 mins with their tutors and they will then head over to 

the hall for the leaver’s assembly.  The students do not need to be in school uniform on this last day, 

however dress does need to be appropriate for the school setting. After the assembly the students 

are then given time to return any items to the school such as locker keys or library books and if they 

have ordered them they will need to pick up their leavers hoodies and year books from S7. 

If the students want to bring in a shirt for signing then they are very welcome to and there will be 

time for collecting signatures after the leaver’s assembly.  All students need to be off site by 

10.30am and they can then begin their prom preparations at home. 

Prom 

Arrivals are from 6pm, please allow plenty of time to get to the venue as we need to have all the 

students in the millennium suite by 7pm.  All students will be given a wristband to wear when they 

register at the venue and we need them to keep this on for the entire evening.   Staff will also be 

issued with wristbands and we have security on the door to ensure the students are safeguarded at 

all times. 

The students will be bag searched on arrival at Prom and there is a strict no alcohol/smoking/vaping 

policy.  Any student found with these items will have them confiscated.  We reserve the right to 

refuse entrance to Prom if we believe that a student is under the influence of alcohol or drugs. 

Parents will not be able to enter the venue; however, they are very welcome to watch the students 

arrive, a spectator area will be set up for you.  Unfortunately, there will not be time for parents to 

take photos at the venue however the Daily Echo will be there to take photos of the students as they 

arrive. Parking at the venue is limited so you might want to give some thought to your transport 

arrangements ahead of the event.  Prom finishes at 11pm so please arrive promptly to pick up your 

child. 

We are all looking forward to celebrating with the students and sending them off in style, if there are 

any questions that have not been answered in this letter please direct them to 

J.Munday@wyvern.hants.sch.uk . 

Kind Regards 

 

E.Goss Head of year 11 

mailto:J.Munday@wyvern.hants.sch.uk


 

 


